
ORIGINAL 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Public Service Commission 

has received a petition from Telaleasing Enterprises, Inc., filed 

February 29, 2000, in Docket No. 000266-TC, seeking exemption from 

Rule 25-24.515(13), Florida Administrative Code. The rule requires 

that all pay telephone stations allow incoming calls. The location 

of the pay telephone station is 504 SW Ave. B Place, Belle Glade, 

FL 33430. Comments on the petition should be filed with the 

Commission's Division of Records and Reporting, 2540 Shumard Oak 

Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850, within 14 days after 

publication of this notice. A copy of the petition can be obtained 

from the Divi s ion of Records and Report ing . For additional 

information, please contact Tim Vaccaro, Division of Legal 

Services, at the above address or telephone (850) 413-6199. 
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